

## Dr. Adele V. Pecora · Superintendent of Schools

1600 Washington Avenue, Seaford, NY 11783 • Phone: (516) 592-4010 • Fax: (516) 592-4049

June 29, 2023

Dear Seaford Harbor Family,

After completing an extensive interview process, we are pleased to announce that yesterday evening Ms. Jennifer Bisulca was appointed by the Board of Education as the next Seaford Harbor Principal. She will begin this new position on July 1, 2023. Over the next few days, Mr. Burke will be working with her to ensure a smooth transition.

For the last six years, Ms. Bisulca has been an assistant principal at our middle and high schools. She has consistently demonstrated her dedication to our Seaford students, faculty, and staff by tirelessly working to advance academic and social emotional programs. Providing students with the necessary tools for success has been a hallmark of her leadership; Ms. Bisulca was the architect behind establishing wellness centers at the high school and middle school. Across her career, she has enhanced student learning experiences through her knowledge in the areas of English Language Arts, Literacy, and Special Education.

Shortly, Ms. Bisulca will be reaching out to the Seaford Harbor Community to offer opportunities to meet with Harbor families and faculty. Please join me in welcoming Jen to her new position. She is the perfect person to continue the tradition of Harbor Greatness and Seaford Pride.

I wish you a wonderful summer filled with memories to cherish!

Yours in Seaford Pride,

Adele V. Pecora. Ed.D.